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             Friday 24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

CHRISTMAS SINGING AT UPPER BEEDING PRIMARY 
 

 
STEYNING CHRISTMAS MARKET AND SHOPPING EVENT – Sunday 3rd December 
 
As part of celebrations for Steyning’s special ‘Christmas Shopping 
Day’ on Sunday 3rd December, Upper Beeding Primary School are teaming up 
with Steyning Primary to sing Christmas songs together. This is a lovely 
opportunity to share some Christmas cheer and we would be really pleased to 
see as many children as possible attending. 
 
We will be singing in front of Whites, based by the Music Gazebo on the main street. Please meet there 
at 3.20pm, to begin singing at 3.30pm. We will be singing for approximately 20 minutes. Everyone in 
Years 3 to 6 is welcome to join us as we have been practising many of these songs in our song 
assemblies. Children can wear casual clothes as it’s the weekend, and Christmas hats would be lovely!  
 
 

FUBS CHRISTMAS FAIR – FRIDAY 8TH DECEMBER 
 
In addition, both KS1 and KS2 children have been invited to sing at the FUBS Christmas Fair on Friday 8th 
December. KS2, led by the choir, will sing at 6:00pm and KS1 will sing at 6:30pm. Once again, we hope as 
many children as possible can join us as part of this Christmas celebration. Both groups will sing for 
about 15 minutes.  
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you at these events.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

With kind regards, 

 
Nicola Disney 
Music Leader  
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